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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 
Weekly snapshots ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
* * *   Spring Term 2024   * * *  

* Tuesday, 23 January at 2.45pm—Stay and Read 
* Friday, 2 February—NSPCC Number Day 
* Tuesday, 6 February—Internet Safety Day 

* Friday, 9 February—Y2 Chinese New Year Assembly 
* Thursday, 15 February at 3.15pm— Y1-Y6 Film Night 

* Friday, 16 February—end of half term 
* Monday, 26 February—start of second half of Spring 

term 
* Tuesday, 5 March—Parents’ Meetings—times TBA 
* Thursday, 7 March—World Book Day and Reading 

Breakfast 
* Friday, 15 March—Red Nose Day 

 Monday, 18 March—PSA Meeting 
* Thursday, 21 March—Non-uniform in exchange for 

chocolate 
* Friday, 22 March—EYFS/KS1 Spring Bulb Show 

* Wednesday, 27 March—Chocolate Bingo 

 Thursday, 28 March—Y4 Easter Assembly:   

 End of Term at 2pm. 

                               Weather Conditions  

Just a reminder of our procedure in the event of a heavy 

snowfall that will necessitate closing school.  Any 

decision to close will be based on the circumstances on 

the day e.g. access to and the safety of the school site, 

the severity of the weather and the ability of staff to get to school.  If 

it is necessary to close the school, this decision will be made by 

8am.   

You will be notified by Weduc message and the closure will be 

posted on the Local Authority website at: http://www.bolton.gov.uk/

website/pages/Schoolclosures.aspx .  

This site is checked by local radio that will make announcements on 

school closures. We will post further information on the school 

website that will confirm the closure and say when we expect to re-

open.  

 
Please note that due to the 

Easter Bank Holiday 
weekend, the end of term is 

Thursday, 28 March. 
. 

A huge thank you to all the parents 
who attended the Stay and Maths 

session yesterday.  We hope that you 
found it useful and that it provided a 
deeper understanding of your child’s 

learning.   
 

There is a Stay and Read session next 
Tuesday, 23 January at 2.45pm.  It 

would be great to see you there too. 

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 93.8%  
Yr1 91.6%               Yr 4 96.9%  
Yr2 93.8%               Yr 5 97.4%  
Yr 3 98.2%              Yr 6 96.4%  

Please remember children can be 
dropped off at the gate from 8.35am 

to begin their learning at 8.45am 
prompt.   

 We would all like to say a big 

thank you to our Site     

Manager ,Mr Leake, who has 

worked really hard in the 

snow this week,   keeping 

our school safe for the 

Sharples Family. 
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